From: Pam Sweeny [mailto:psweeny@on.legion.ca]
Sent: April 23, 2020 1:31 PM
To: Pamela Sweeny
Subject: SCRAPBOOK AND BULLETIN - submissions postponed
 
This email is being bcc’d to PEC at the request of the Provincial Public Relations Chairman, Carolyn McCaul.  Zone Commanders please let your branches know.
Comrades,
It's that time of year when our Branch/Ladies Auxiliary Scrapbook and Bulletin editors would be soon thinking about entering their work into this year's Scrapbook/Bulletin Contest. But with the COVID-19 Pandemic happening at them time it has been decided to Postpone the competition for this year. For 9 months the editors have been working hard on their entries and we don't want them to lose out on their efforts. So we are asking the editors to complete their projects till the end of May 2020 at which time their entries would normally have been completed. We then ask that the entries be held onto for entry at a later date decided on after this Pandemic is over and life comes back to some normality.
Take Care, Stay Safe, Stay Healthy!
Yours in Comradeship,
Carolyn McCaul
Royal Canadian Legion
Ontario Command
Provincial Public Relations Chairman
Military Service Recognition Book Coordinator (Districts A,D,G,H,K)

